
From: Marty Collins
Sent: 9/29/2010 5:33:04 PM

Gary.Barsley@sce.com (Gary.Barsley@sce.com)To:
mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov); julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov 
(julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov 
(merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov); neal.reardon@cpuc.ca.gov 
(neal.reardon@cpuc.ca.gov); Cherry, Brian K 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
SDPatrick@SempraUtilities.com (SDPatrick@SempraUtilities.com); 
terry.clapham@energycenter.org (terry.clapham@energycenter.org); Redacted

Bill Brockenborough

Cc:

Redacted
(Bill.Brockenborough@bloomenergy.com); Josh Richman 
(Josh.Richman@bloomenergy.com)

Bcc:
Subject: September 28th Letter to Bloom Energy

Gary: Thank you for your email and letter. Bloom appreciates the effort made and the 
discretion shown by the Program Administrators in this matter.

Bloom is committed to demonstrating compliance with the Program, and we believe the 
approach proposed in your letter (which Bloom accepts) will not only serve that purpose but 
could also result in a workable verification mechanism for the Program as a whole.

In that regard, I want to hereby introduce Bill Brockenborough, who was recently hired by 
Bloom to manage our SGIP and gas contracting processes. Bill has experience in both areas, 
and josh Richman has ^nnnp^tpd that Bill meet with each of the Program Administrators (as 
he did recently witRedacted
you and each of the other Administrators directly to arrange that.

and his PG&E colleagues). Accordingly, Bill will be contacting

In the interim, please contact me if you have any questions. Regards - Marty Collins

VP - Corporate Development 
IV1: 650.906.0077

JL
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From: Gary.Barsley@sce.com [mailto:Gary.Barsley@sce.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 11:54 AM 
To: Marty Collins
Cc: mp1@cpuc.ca.gov; julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov; merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov; 
neai.reardon@cpuc.ca.gov; BKC7@pge.com; Josh Rich man [Redacted 
terry.ciapham@energycenter.org; SDPatrick@semprautilities.com
Subject: SGIP Program Administrator's Letter to Bloom Energy - Directed BioGas Attestation 
documents issue

Mr. Coliins:

Attached for your action is a letter jointly approved by the 4 SGIP Program Administrators in the matter 
of the "Directed Biogas Fuel Supplier Attestation" documents, that were submitted earlier this year by 
Bloom Energy.as part of the various Fuel Cell Project Reservation Request Applications.

The Program Administrators are excited to work with you to move ahead so that all of these customer 
fuel cell projects can proceed and help us achieve our collective SGIP Program goals.
Please let us know if you have any questions on this matter.

Sincerely

Gary Barsley
Manager Solar Initiatives & Self-Generation Programs 
Southern California Edison Co.
Office (626) 302-3834
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